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Registration open for the 13th International Symposium on 
Concrete Roads 
 
 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that the registration for the 

13th International Symposium on Concrete Roads is now 

open! 

 

Get all the information here. 

 

 

Successful FEBELCEM/EUPAVE workshop on “Slipform 
Pavers” during MATEXPO 2017 
 
The Federation of the Belgian 

Cement Industry, FEBELCEM, and 

the European Concrete Paving 

Association, EUPAVE organised on 

7 September 2017 a joint workshop 

on “Slipform pavers”. 

 

Read the report here. 

 

 

Departure of Karl Downey, Secretary General of EUPAVE 

  
 

After three years of serving as EUPAVE's Secretary General, Mr. Karl Downey is leaving 

our association for a new job in the building materials industry. It has been a great 

pleasure working with a colleague like him. We join together in wishing him every 

success in all his future endeavors. 

http://www.eupave.eu/documents/news-items/symposium2018-registrationopens.xml?lang=en
http://www.eupave.eu/documents/news-items/matexpo-report.xml?lang=en


EUPAVE submitted response to Public consultation on road 
infrastructure and tunnel safety 

Between the 14 June 2017 and the 10 September 2017, the European Commission held 

an impact assessment process with a view to the possible revision of the EU road 

infrastructure safety management and road tunnel safety legislation.  

 

Read EUPAVE's reponse here. 

Call for abstracts for the 9th International DUT-Workshop 
on Research and Innovations for Design of Sustainable and 
Durable Concrete Pavements 

Delft University of Technology announces the 9th International DUT-Workshop on 

Research and Innovations for Design of Sustainable and Durable Concrete Pavements 
that will be held on 17 - 18 June 2018 in Potsdam, near Berlin in Germany. 

Find the call for abstracts here  

EUPAVE new phone number and postal address 
 

 

We would like to inform you since September 1st 2017, there is no 

reception desk on the ground floor of our building anymore leading to 

some administrative changes.  

It is now necessary to add a letterbox number (B13) when sending 

post to EUPAVE. Our address updated: 

EUPAVE 

Boulevard du Souverain 68 - B13 

1170 Brussels 

Belgium 

 

Our phone number has also changed, it is now +32 (0)2 645 52 31 

 

 

 

Events 

*EUPAVE 10-year anniversary event  

 

Date: 11 December 2017 from 18.00 

 

Location: Hôtel Métropole, Brussels 

 

Speakers to be announced 

Invitation and programme to come 

 

Participation upon invitation 
 

 

 

http://www.eupave.eu/documents/news-items/092017-publicconsultation.xml?lang=en
http://www.eupave.eu/documents/news-items/31082017-tudelft.xml?lang=en

